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Dates for your diary

Events:

Retirement Celebration Assembly for Ms Murphy ; Thursday 27th June @ 12.45

PA Pupil Disco 21st June

6th Class Graduation Event:Monday 24th June @ 6.30pm

Holidays : Friday 28th June @ 12pm

Wellness Week

We really enjoyed all our activities this week. The giant games were a great success, thank

you 6th Class and Ms Dalton. The weather got in the way of a few activities but we will

return to these before the year is over!

Sports Day

Congrats to all our winners and most importantly; well done to all who took part. It was an

honour to have Michael Carruth speak to our pupils and present the medals. The cake sale

also was a great addition to the day. Thank you again to all the staff and Parents for

supporting the school to make Sports Day a super day for our pupils.

Wicklow Sports

Well done to all our participants!

Good News

Congratulations to past-pupil, Aoife Coulson, who has been selected to play for the Hockey

Team Ireland ID and is off to Tilburg this weekend. Go Aoife Coulson!!

Please go to our website for this week’s photos:www.enniskerryns.ie
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Calendar

Your calendar for the coming year is attached. (provisional). Please do not book holidays

during term-time.Thank you for your support on this.

Artzone

We will have Artzone extra-curricular classes starting in September on Mondays. Please

see attached flier.

GAA

The pupils have enjoyed their coaching and I have attached a flier for the local club.

Parks Tennis

You may be interested in this camp for the Summer. It would help your child to use their

tennis skills from school in a fun and supportive environment.

Summer 2024 leaflet.pdf

P.A. Social Evening

Wishing all our parents a well-deserved night out tonight! Thank you to all those parents

who have worked so hard to organise this event and to you all for your generous support

for the evening.

Non Uniform Day

Many thanks for supporting our Non-Uniform today, always. We will share the amount

raised in next week’s newsletter.

Bíodh deireadh seachtaine deas agaibh !

Kind Regards,

Deirdre Morgan

Please go to our website for this week’s photos:www.enniskerryns.ie

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1sI8yuwtJIja6yt6tm6hyk8HMTKErYGYc
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